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Dear Table Host, 

Welcome! Thank you for agreeing to host or co-host a table (or 2!) for Project Success’ 
8th Annual Dreams to Action breakfast. Last year’s breakfast was a huge success. This 
year our goal is to have 500 guests, and raise $500,000. And you will be the key to help 
us do that!  This event builds general operating funds and raises support and awareness 
for Project Success. All dollars raised at this event go directly to sustain our important 
work and expand to meet the changing needs of students.  

This event will give you and your guests an opportunity to hear about what IS working in 
our schools today. You will hear stories of students’ dreams and achievements. You will 
see hard data describing the impact of our work.  We are a catalyst for self-discovery that 
ignites possibility within students. We invest deeply in youth because we believe the key 
to success exists within each individual if empowered to unlock it. Our proven 
methodology inspires deeper engagement from students, increases academic 
performance and sets the stage for future success.   
 
According to Eric Moore, Chief of Accountability, Innovation and Research for the 
Minneapolis Public Schools, “Project Success works.  It helps support our efforts in 
closing the achievement gaps.  We see statistically significant positive gains in on-time 
graduation rates, attendance, and most importantly, grade point average.”   
 
This packet will provide you with everything you will need to make your job of recruiting 
guests easier and more fun. Please take time to familiarize yourself with the contents. It 
is also available on-line at projectsuccess.org/tablehosts. Please do not hesitate to email 
or call Liz Bedard Halberg, Director of Development and Communications at 
lizb@projectsuccess.org or 612-876-3905 if you have any questions.  Liz will be in 
touch regularly to keep you inspired, updated on the event, help you manage your guest 
list(s) and share other helpful resources.   

Again, thank you for serving as a Table Host. Your participation improves the 
possibility of success for 15,000 students this year.  

Sincerely,  

 
Adrienne Diercks 
Founder and Executive Director  


